
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW:
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:14:10 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:23 AM
Subject: FW:

-----Original Message-----
From: Dean Paynter [mailto:dean@fitzgeraldandsnow.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 6:49 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject:

To whom it may concern:

I am opposed to the development of gas station on the Dickie Road, Borden Carleton. We now have three gas
stations in a couple mile radius with such a low population!! Also two of the three are long time family businesses,
which we desperately need in our community Thank you Dean

Sent from my iPhone
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